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What are you thankful for? This question was asked to the preschoolers and the
responses were quite interesting. | heard things like family, pets, friends, pizza, tigers,
football, colors, leaves, and a few even said Jesus! November was a time for us to talk
about all of these things and the importance of telling God thank you through our
prayers. Our Bible Story was about Abraham and Sarah. It was hard for us to believe
someone as old as Sarah could have a baby, but then we remembered God can do
anything! Abraham and Sarah were certainly thankful for Isaac. In mid-November, we
were also blessed with a new classmate named Madison. It’s always fun meeting new
people and having a new friend to play with. We made thankful trees to take home
with something we are thankful for written on each leaf. Taking time to slow down and
say thank you was fun!

Of course, November is also a time where leaves are falling. We had fun watching the
leaves flying around on the windy days. We also enjoyed exploring the leaves by
touching them and playing in them. [I've included pictures of the kids holding a pretty
leaf print they sponge painted.

The preschoolers are quite the singers as well. They sang for everyone in church this
month and did a great job. We are now working on our Christmas program which will
be in the Fellowship Hall at 7pm on Thursday, December 13™. Learning about the birth
of Jesus will be our focus in December.

Thank you for your continued prayers and support for PEEP!

Kim Roth



